
San Elijo Lagoon Highway Bridge Replacement
Caltrans and SANDAG Build NCC highway improvements include replacing the highway bridge 
over the San Elijo Lagoon Ecological Reserve. The new bridge is wider to better accommodate 
two new Carpool/HOV Lanes (one in each direction) and multimodal travel options. The bridge 
is also longer, providing increased lagoon tidal flow and improves the overall health of the 
lagoon. The new bridge construction allows room for future highway improvements, ensuring 
the lagoon does not need to be disrupted again.
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